 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 108/29/2016
ST. WENDY’S VESTRY RESPONSE
TO AUDIT FINDINGS
The Vestry has discussed the findings made in connection with the parish audit for the year 20xx, and the Vestry has adopted the following responses at the meeting held [insert date].
Finding No. 1
In a check of randomly selected checks, two (1073 and 2044) were found that lacked either authorization or invoice.  We recommend that the vestry address the procedures used to authorize expenditures and maintain financial records.


Vestry Response

The Vestry agrees to revise the procedures used for expenditures, and to train the office staff and vestry members therein.  We expect to complete this task by the end of the current year.

Finding No. 2

In a check of counter sheets, several (Epiphany I, Lent II, and Advent I) had either only one signature or had signatures of spouses.  We recommend that the vestry implement a counting procedure with greater safeguards.


Vestry Response
The Vestry recognizes the importance of this finding, but notes that it has been difficult to enforce the current procedure, which does require two unrelated persons to serve as counters each Sunday.  Nonetheless, we will endeavor to adhere faithfully to the existing procedure.

Finding No. 3
An examination of the property records revealed that several vestments were missing.  We recommend that the vestry devise means to ensure the maintenance of these records in an up-to-date fashion.


Vestry Response


The Vestry agrees to amend the current inventory procedures to ensure that each new gift or purchase is properly noted.
